13th June 2016
Dear Parents,
Class 2 Saltburn seaside trip – Tuesday 21st July 2016
As part of our topic on The Seaside, we have planned a visit for the children to
Saltburn.  Once we are at the seaside, we will be looking at the different features of the seaside which we have discussed in the classroom. We will also play games on the beach and have a ride in Saltburn cliff lift. 
The coach will leave school at 9.am and we will return for 3.25pm. The children need to bring a packed lunch, but please do not send drinks in breakable containers.  They will also need comfortable footwear, sun cream already on and a waterproof (just in case). The children who usually have a school cooked meal will be provided with a packed lunch by the kitchen. The cost of the trip will be £12.00. This is payable via parentpay.
Yours sincerely,

Paul Conroy and Gillian Delahay
I give permission for my child …………………………………………….…………to attend the Saltburn Visit on Tuesday 21st June 2016
Please complete the additional consent form as well. 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………..
